
 

 

 
         
 
 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 

No. 2020-AA-028 
30 July 2020 

 

Pursuant to Proclamation No. 985, issued by the Office of the President declaring 
Friday, 31 July 2020, as a Regular Holiday in observance of Eid’l Adha (Feast of 
Sacrifice), please be advised that work at the Insurance Commission (IC) Head Office 
and District Offices shall be suspended on said date. 
 
A copy of Proclamation No. 985 is attached for your reference. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
 

 

REVELYN R. MOJICA 

       IC Division Manager 
       Administrative Division 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 




